
XLETHE VOICE OF CENTRAL WASHINGTON 

ELLENSBURG, WASHINGTON 

13 Jan. 1954 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your informative letter of January 6. 

It is KXLE's policy to coo:.erate with DXTers, which 
I am happy to do. 

Your log of our January 5 frequency check is correct. 

Thanks again. 

Kindest regards, 

41,12mx,ce 

W. ;; . Harming 
Chief Eng. KXLE 


